
 
     

CORPORATE AND BUSINESS REGISTRATION DEPARTMENT 

IMPORTANT COMMUNIQUÉ 

 Downtime of our Services at the CBRD  

 
The public is hereby informed that, due to an intervention being carried out on the core network 
equipment at the GOC Data Centre, our services will not be operational as from 1700 hrs on 
Friday 4 August 2023 till 2300 hrs on Sunday 06 August 2023. 
 
Our services will be restored at the end of the intervention exercise by the GOC and after testing 
with the Mauritius Network Services.  It is expected that the services will be fully operational on 
Monday morning 07 August 2023. 
 
We rely on the usual understanding and cooperation of the public. 
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Date: 31st July 2023 


